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Join the South Jersey Area Local in boycotting the Postal 
Pulse Survey!!! 

 
 
It's that time again for the USPS to ask for you to help them hurt you by 
the means of the Postal Pulse Survey formally known as the "Voice of the 
Employee Survey." You remember the one PMG Runyon used against us 
in contract negotiations.  
 
Not to mention that there have been Climate Surveys performed in the 
South Jersey District for Offices, including the P&DC, that are under the 
jurisdiction of the South Jersey Area Local and when those surveys have 
come back grossly negative in regards to management's treatment of 
employees at those targeted offices what has management done with those 
surveys? NOTHING!!! 
 
All members in good standing that turn in their unopened Postal Pulse 
Surveys to the Union will be entered into a drawing at the June 9th 
General Membership Meeting for a chance to win one of two $50 (Fifty-
Dollar) prizes. 
 
You can turn your unopened surveys into your steward, the Union Office 
or bring them in person to the June 9th GMM. You do not have to be 
present at the GMM to win. 
 
In Solidarity, 
 

Your Executive Board 


